Jeffrey J. Mantes

Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko

Director of Operations
Department of Public Works Jeffrey S. Polenske
Infrastructure Services Division City Engineer

August 11, 2008

Mr. John Finerty

Friebert, Finerty & St. John, S.C.
Two Plaza East — Suite 1250
330 East Kilbourn Avenue
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Subject: 2431 North 30" Street
Extension of Deadline

Dear Mr. Finerty:

This letter is in response to your letter dated July 17, 2008 requesting guidance regarding
the next steps your c¢lient should take regarding the special privilege for the fence.
Additionally, you have requested an extension on the deadline for your client to remove
its fence from the public right-of-way.

We have been informed that notice of the Public Works agenda for May 7, 2008 was not
sent to your client, Midwest Auto Recycling, LLC. Alderman Willie Hines will have the
issue rescheduled for a new hearing in frorit of the Public Works Committee. By copy of
this letter, we are asking the City Clerk to notify you and Midwest Auto Recycling, LLC
of the time and place for the rehearing. '

In view of this rehearing, we rescind the order to have the items removed.

Please contact Ms. Dawn Schmidt with any questions regarding this matter at 414-286-
2454.
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City Clerk License Division
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841 N. Broadway, Room 701, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202
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